Good evening Ram Family,

This is Mr. Puryear with your weekly message.

This week we will have our monthly RAM conversation with the principal on Wednesday, March 13 at 6:30 pm. This conversation this month will focus on Middle School Registration for all rising 6th graders. The zoom link is in the email.

Our Spring Book Fair will take place this week, March 11-March 15. Our family night for the book fair will be held on March 13 from 5-7pm.  All students will have the opportunity to go to the fair to purchase new books or other things that will be sold at the book fair.

We are two weeks from Spring Break. Please encourage your students to come to school prepared each morning so that learning can take place. We are closing in on the end of the year EOG's, so all engagement is necessary. Communicate with your child's teachers for tutoring information. Also, we will begin Saturday School on April 6 for students needing more assistance. More information will come on how to register. Those are all of the announcements. Let's continue "Charging Ahead" and let's have a great week Rams!
Eric Puryear, Sr. is inviting you to a scheduled Zoom meeting.
Topic: Rising 6th Grade Registration
Time: Mar 13, 2024 06:30 PM Pacific Time (US and Canada)
Join Zoom Meeting
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/83538950545?pwd=TluLZJGFUx1ZvwxROjCfbBmEfFuJWt.1
Meeting ID: 835 3895 0545
Passcode: rams
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